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After the qualifying session the control electronics CUHK (CE CUHK) of car number 07, driver Kimi
Raikkoénen, was replaced for a previously used one.

The control electronics CUHK (CE CUHK) has been replaced with the approval of the FIA technical
delegate following a written request from the team concerned, this being in accordance with Article
34.2 of the 2014 Formula One Sporting Regulations.

As this component was changed after the qualifying session it may not be used again during any
future qualifying session or race with the exception of the last Event of the 2014 Formula One
Championship season.
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